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Invitation 

Virtual Press Conference of Deutsche Post DHL Group  

on Tuesday, November 10, 2020, 8:30 a.m. (CET) 
 

Dear ladies and gentlemen,  

 

We are pleased to invite you to a Virtual Press Conference on our consolidated third 
quarter 2020 Results. For this purpose 

 

Frank Appel, CEO Deutsche Post DHL Group, and  

Melanie Kreis, CFO Deutsche Post DHL Group, 

 

will present you an overview of the Group's key figures and then be available to answer 

your questions. 

 
Please send an e-mail to pressestelle@dpdhl.com, by November 6, 2020, 12:00 a.m. 

(CEST) if you like to register for the event. You will afterwards receive your access data 

for the transmission. 

 

We look forward to your participation. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Anita Gupta  

SVP Global Media Relations 

 

 

Monika Schaller  

EVP Group Communications, Sustainability 

& Brand 
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